
The 2018 Atlantic hurricane season officially begins on June 1 
and ends on November 30. It is important to plan ahead so you 
are safe in an emergency. Don’t let the worry of another storm 
get the better of you! Learn how to be prepared physically, 
emotionally & spiritually! 
 

   When:  May 22, 2018 | 2:00 p.m. 
   Where:  First Baptist Church of Alva                 2790 Joel Blvd, Alva Florida 33920                   Phone: (239) 728-2034  

 

Presenters include: 
Lee County Emergency Management Services  &  Project Hope  


